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A Note From Bro. Wade  
 
 In Matthew 16, Jesus is talking to the Disciples about who do the 
people say that He (Jesus) is. He then asks the same question to 
the disciples. Peter responds, ñYou are the Messiah, the son of the 
living God.ò And Jesus tells Peter, ñ...you are Peter and upon this 
rock I will build my church...ò 

Over the next month, we have three significant events in the 
life of the church: All Saints Sunday on November 2nd, Charge 
Conference on November 9th, and Commitment Sunday on  
November 23rd.  

All Saints Sunday is a time of worship where we honor God 
and remember, by name, those of this church who have died over 
the past year. We will also light a candle in remembrance of all  
others who have died over the past year and years.  

Charge Conference is the link between the local church and 
the general church in our United Methodist connection. The primary 
responsibilities of the charge conference at its annual meeting are 
to review and evaluate the total mission and ministry of the church, 
receive reports, and adopt objectives and goals. A major part of this 
process is the naming of local church leaders for the next year. 

Commitment Sunday is the time when we ask each person 
to sign their name making a commitment of prayers, presence, 
gifts, service, and witness that the ministries of the church may be 
supported.   

Peterôs name means rock. It is commonly interpreted that he 
was the first stone of the church, which means there are many 
more stones to come.  

This church has been built upon the foundation of those who 
have gone before us and will continue to be built upon those who 
will lead us in the future.  

We honor those who have gone before us. Now it is upon 
each of us through our gifts to continue the building of the Kingdom 
of God.  

Who do you say Jesus is?  
What will your name mean this year?  
 

Peace and Grace, 
Wade 

! ŅŌ! ŅŌŚŚňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ ňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ   
&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ  
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UMW CORNER 

 

Women in Action will meet Wednesday, October 29th at 3:30 p.m. at the Boys 
& Girls Club for a cookie decorating activity.  The address is 412 Alston Circle, 
Building C, Covington. 
 

UMW Christmas ornaments will be on sale for $10 each throughout 
the month of November.  They will be available on Sunday mornings or 
weekdays during church office hours. 

YOUTH FUNDRAISER 

 

The youth of FUMC have a 
very exciting opportunity to 
attend the National  
Methodist Youth Conference 
called ñYouth 15ò in Orlando, 

FL.  This conference only happens once 
every four years and is an amazing  
opportunity for the youth to be part of 
the greater connectional church. We 
would like to say thank you to those who 
have so generously given towards this 
cause. So far we have raised $2,300 
which is just under 25% of what could 
have possibly been raised by this  
fundraiser. If the rest of the envelopes 
are taken and money donated this will 
generate $10,000.   

 

Envelopes are still available.  Please 
contact Sara Palm, 901-476-9694 or 
email sara.r.palm@gmail.com.   

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Valerie Byrd and Matthew Platt were married October 18th in  
Kingsport, TN.  The wedding was held at the home of the groomôs  
parents.  Valerieôs parents are Donna Camiel and Elvis Byrd.   
Grandparents are Bill and Ann Enzor.  Valerie and Matthewôs address 
is 119 Celestial Way, Mill Spring, NC 28756.  Donnaôs address is 187 Hawkins Road, 
Burlison, 38015.  Bill and Annôs address is 644 Oakview, Covington 38019. 

ERIC SOARD 

 

On October 19th, 
FUMC was  
privileged to have 
Eric Soard speak at 
both services.   

 

Eric and his wife, Liz, are UMC missionaries 
in Tanzania.  Eric and Liz are involved in 
church planting, leadership training and 
community development. 
 

For more information on Ericôs ministry,  
follow him on Facebook at Be the Church; 
go to www.umcmission.org or check out his 
blog at www.ingodslife.blogspot.com. 
 

The communion offering on Sunday,  
November 2nd will support the ministry 
of Eric and Liz.  Your gift will make a  
significant difference and impact in the lives 
of individuals and communities in Tanzania.  

NEW ADDRESS FOR PHILLIP AND ANGELA MATHIS 
Their new address will be 7804 Legacy Park Court, Chattanooga, TN 37421-1951.  
Phone numbers and email addresses will stay the same.   

mailto:sara.r.palm@gmail.com
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COMMITMENT SUNDAY  
 

Commitment Sunday will take place, Sunday, 
November 23rd at both services.   As we look 
toward 2015 together, we ask you to prayerfully 
consider the mission and ministries of the 
church and make a commitment about how you will support our faith community here at 
FUMC Covington.  We are asking you to commit to giving back to God through your: 
prayers, presence, gifts, service and witness. 


